
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                    MARCH 31, 2020 
 
THE ELECTRONIC RECYCLING, DOCUMENT SHREDDING AND CITY-WIDE GARAGE 

SALE EVENTS ALL HAVE BEEN POSTPONED AND WILL BE RE-SCHEDULED AT A 
LATER DATE. 

 

Mayor Lowery has announced that the Electronic Recycle event that was scheduled for Saturday, 
April 4th has been postponed and will be re-schedule at a later date.  The Mayor also wanted to 
announce that the Document Shredding event that was scheduled for Saturday, April 18th has also 
been postponed and will be re-scheduled at a later date. The City-Wide Garage Sale that was 
scheduled for Saturday, April 25th will also be postponed and will possible be re-scheduled at a later 
date. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience but given the current situation and the recent mandates it was in 
the best interest to postpone these events for the safety, health and well-being of our residents and our 
employees. 
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